
Riverbay Service Update, April 6, 2020 

 

 

This is an important Bay Plaza test site transportation message for residents of Co-op City. 

 

The Bronx Clergy Task Force has advised us that due to limited amounts of PPEs and the inability of fully 

ensure the safety of their drivers, they will have to suspend their free transportation option to the testing 

site in Bay Plaza. 

 

We thank the Bronx Clergy Task Force for stepping up to assist the Co-op City community and regret that 

current circumstances would not allow them to continue. 

 

Please stay safe. 

 


